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Strawberry Festival, June 19th 

We owe a huge thank you to Ildi Tary for hosting this year’s Strawberry Festival. In addition to 

providing us with a beautiful location, Ildi baked lots of delicious breads, scones and muffins and 

made salad with grilled chicken. We all enjoyed the sandwiches and strawberries with angel 

food cake! 

 

MEMBERSHIP DUES & ATHA EXPIRATION DATE 

If you have not yet renewed, dues are $26 and can be paid via check (Pay to ATHA Mayflower), 

mailed to Tina Carrick at 128 Pleasant St, Wakefield, MA 01880. Alternatively, you may use 

PayPal; directions for this were provided by Sue Sweetser in her 5/21 email. Please be sure to 

give Ildi Tary (itary@comcast.net) your ATHA expiration date as well. 
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PICTURES FROM THE STRAWBERRY FESTIVAL 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

SHOW & TELL 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

  

 



 
 

  

 

Some of Ildi’s beautiful creations in her home: 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

NEXT YEAR’S SCHEDULE 

Sept 25, 2021 - Meet and Greet 

Oct 16, 2021 - Gail Desfresne - Geometrics (Virtual) 

Nov 20, 2021 - Faith Webster – Historic Rugs & Pocketbooks 

Dec 11, 2021 - Christmas Party 

Jan 15, 2022, Karl Gimber – Tavern Signs (Virtual) 

Feb 19, 2022 – Ania Knap – Tiffany Stain Glass workshop 

March 19, 2022 – Diana DesRoches 

April 16, 2022 – Kathy Spellacy 

May 21, 2022 – Hook-in? or possible Road Trip (TBD) 

June 18, 2022 – Strawberry Festival 

 

 

BOARD MEMBERS 

President: Jenna Sleeper 

Vice President and Membership: Ildi Tary 

Program Director: Ann Duggan 

Secretary: Andrea Gendron and Jenna Sleeper 

Treasurer: Tina Carrick 

Webmaster: Susan Russo 

Hospitality: Janice Oberlander and Marcy Young 

 


